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“At Lord Baden-Powell Elementary our mission is to encourage a  

sense of community by providing opportunities that include 
and nurture all learners respecting their diversity.” 
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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
We are supported by an amazing community and I am fortunate to be working in it!  Thanks to your 
support as well as grocers such as Save On Foods, Thrifty Foods and No-Frills Foods our turkey trot 
and pumpkin roll events were huge successes.  For both events, students completed laps and entered 
one raffle ticket for each lap they ran.  Afterwards, students’ names were randomly drawn in the gym, 
and well over 140 Thanksgiving dinner items and over 40 pumpkins were given to lucky students.  
Again, your generosity was and is greatly appreciated and I wish you could have been there to see the 
many smiles on the faces of our lucky winners.  
 
The holiday season is fast approaching and I would like to highlight some upcoming events for you. 
Firstly, our plans for our Remembrance Day assembly are in full gear and all of you are invited to join 
us on Friday, November 7 at 10:50 a.m. in the gym. Please note that school will not be in session on 
Monday, November 10 as well as on Tuesday, November 11.  In addition, please mark Wednesday, 
December 17 and Thursday, December 18 in your calendars for our Christmas concerts. Wednesday’s 
concert will begin at 6:30 p.m. and the concert on Thursday will start at 1:15 p.m. Our traditional 
breakfast with Santa will occur on Friday, December 19. 
 
Lastly, please remember to make sure that your child has the appropriate gear or an umbrella for 
rainy days since we are spending all of our recess and lunch hours outside. PLEASE have a 
conversation with your child urging him/her to use and wear their gear for rain.  Having it with them is 
one thing; willingness to use it is quite another! Your support is appreciated!  
 
Marco Jankowiak 
Principal, Lord Baden Powell Elementary 
                                                      

 

 
 

 This is an important document.  Please arrange to have it translated 
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                      Office Reminder 
                            Please remember to call in any student absences to the                   

                             office at 604.936.1436. You can also submit a student 

                             absence form online through the school website.           

It is also important that all late-comers sign in at the office counter for a 

late slip so that both the office and the teacher know that the student is 

present.  This will avoid the call home for any unexcused absences.  

*Please also note that students should wait outside until the first bell rings at 

8:50. Please do not drop students off at their classrooms before this time as 

there is no teacher supervision before then. Thank you!          

 

 

Welcome to LBP 
Eyan Santos Div 6 

Jenika Russell Div 10 

Cayden Holecz Div 10 

Kayden Wilson Div 8 

 
 
 

 Photo Retakes Day November 24thth, 2014 
 

                             Mountain West will be coming by in the morning for any students   
 wanting to get photo retakes.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 Thank You! 

LBP staff would like to extend their heartfelt thanks to 

all the students and families who supported the 

annual Turkey Trot and Pumpkin Run so generously.  

A great time was had by all! 
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A Successful Book Fair! 

Books! Books! Books! Thanks to all the LBP students, parents 
and friends who supported our Book Fair. We raised 

$2,106.70 in Book Fair profits with which we will put books 
in the library and books and educational activities in the 

classrooms! Way to go LBP!  This was our best Fall Fair yet! 
Special thanks to Monica Reis, Jody Kent and Challen Pride-Thorne for 

organizing the Book Fair. Thanks, as well, go out to the Book Fair helpers 
for giving their time: Danica Hunter, Marni Beaudin, Traci Fitzgerald, Sara 
Maglio, Teresa Scurfield, Sharon Dhaliwal, Luciana Susan, Julie Kang, Mary 
Catherine Moseley, Michelle Marko, Theresa Bell, Michelle Smith, Michelle 

Ustaris, Pam Stevenson, Audrey Charney and Cristina de Olivera. We 
couldn’t do it without you! Well done, LBP! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                            Broken Fridge     
                           We are looking for a parent who can help us fix our staffroom fridge!   Please contact                                                       

              the office if you can help (604.936.1436).  

   
 

November 2014 
3  PAC Meeting - 7pm in the library 

4  Parent-Teacher Conferences- Early Dismissal at 1:55  

7  Remembrance Day Assembly 

10  No School in Session  

11  Remembrance Day – No School  

17  PAC Meeting - 7pm in the library 

21  Recognition Assembly  - 9:10am in the Gym                                        

24  Photo Retakes 
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Caught on Camera!  
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